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Welcome Back! 

 
Welcome back to all the students to what 

promises to be an exciting term. We finished last 

semester with the VCE Rebetiko Night which was 

held on Friday 30 June at the House of Pan in 

Brighton. The students enjoyed a traditional 

Greek banquet whilst catching up with their 

peers about their year so far. The music played 

was exceptional, a rich repertoire of classic 

rebetika, most of which the students were 

familiar with due to our study of this music in 

Term 2. The students certainly lit up the night 

with their dancing and kefi! A special thanks goes 

to some of our alumni who also attended the 

evening. Μπράβο παιδιά! 
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2017 Australian Hellenic Memorial Foundation 
Student Competition 

 

 
 
The Australian Hellenic Memorial Foundation in 

cooperation with the Greek Consul for 

Educational Affairs is pleased to announce the 

commencement of the 2017 Australian Student 

Competition and invites all students from Years 1 

to 12 to participate.  

 

The aim of the competition is to explore the 

Australian and Greek involvement in Greece 

during both World Wars. Entries must focus on 

one of the four themes presented in the 

Australian Student Competition Booklet: 

 
The entries will be accepted according to student 

school year level, with each year level having two 

alternate presentation methods. Whilst it is not 

specified in the booklet, the AHMF will also 

accept Power Point submissions for year levels 7-

9 and 10-12.  

 

The prizes will be awarded to student entries 

according to the following school year levels: 

Year Level First Second Third 

1 – 3 $100 $75 $50 

4 – 6 $100 $75 $50 

7 – 9 $150 $100 $75 

10 – 12 $250 $150 $100 

 

Apart from these financial prizes for the winners, 

all student entries will receive a Certificate of 

Participation and badge, commemorating the 

bonds between Australia and Greece. 

 

All entries for the Australian Student Competition 

must be returned by Friday 15th September 2017 

to the Australian Hellenic Memorial Foundation, 

by post to: 

 
Emmanuel Karvelas, Competition Coordinator  
Australian Hellenic Memorial Foundation Inc 
PO Box 2932 Cheltenham, VIC 3192 
 
All Prizes, Certificates of Participation and Special 

Badges will be presented at the Australian 

Hellenic Memorial in the Domain Gardens, 

Birdwood Avenue near the corner of Government 

House Drive, close to the Shrine of Remembrance 

on Sunday, 22nd October 2017 at 12.30 pm. 

 

If you have any further questions regarding the 
competition, please contact the coordinator, 
Emmanuel Karvelas at manny351@bigpond.com 
 
To receive copies of the Australian Student 

Competition Booklet and the individual Student 

Cover Sheets please email the school principal on 

croubos@icloud.com  
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